
Carrollton-Farmers Branch RSPA/ District 10 

General Meeting April 20, 2022 

Webb Chapel Church of Christ  

 

President Beth Sargent called the meeting to order at 11:07 AM and lead the pledges. 

  

Beth announced that the minutes for the February meeting, and the Treasurer’s report are posted 

online. 

 

The Officers and Committee Chairs presented their reports: 

 

 Membership:  1st Vice-President Shaima Hakimi introduced a new member. 

 

Children’s Book Project and Communications: 2nd Vice-President Lori McCall reported she 

is scheduling May delivery dates for the books and is requesting volunteers to help with the 

delivery. She is recruiting volunteers for a Communication Committee for a member survey in 

May. 

Della Swaim explained the process of applying for 6 grants for the book project. She expects to 

hear the official amounts received within the next few days. 

 

Legislative:  Pat Enlow reminded members to vote for school board, local elections, and for the 

2 state propositions concerning property taxes. 

 

TRTF:  Debbie Moss defined what groups are eligible to apply for grants. 

 

Metrocrest: Estelle Lara thanked the members for over 200 items of food donated as well as 

$305. 

 

Field Trips:   Pat Enlow shared information about the May field trip, and members can still sign 

up. 

 

Kathy Norman provided the Invocation before lunch was served. 

 

Program:  Lori McCall introduced the guest speaker, Tim Lee, Executive Director of TRTA. 

The purpose was to share TRTA‘s priorities for the next legislative session and to share with 

members how to actively support those goals. 

 

President Beth Sargent adjourned the meeting at 12: 50. 

 

 

Darcy Perreault       Date 5/10/2022 

 

Darcy Perreault, Secretary 

    

 

 

Beth Sargent       Date 5/10/2022 

 

Beth Sargent, President       


